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Lisa Giovanniello

From: "Lisa Giovanniello" <easygo@frontier.net>
To: "Dustin Czapla" <Dustin.Czapla@state.co.us>
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 9:46 AM

Subject: Wildcat Mining Citizen Complaint

Good Moming Dustin.

| spoke with you yesterday, 11/29, this is a follow up letter to voice my complaint against Wildcat Mining's use of
the illegal road for access to the mining area. They were grading the illegal road and using a backhoe to move
rocks on that road. According to a conversation with my neighbor, Jim Olson whos property is next to the access,
noticed that this work was done. | did see the backhoe working on the hill side by the portal with the metal
containers. Previously this backhoe was located in the mine yard and then shortly thereafter on the hiliside.
Please consider this a citizens complaint against Wildcat Mining using the road for access.

Thank you for your time and would appreciate any follow up information.

Sincerely:

Scott Collignon

4495 County Road 124

Hesperus, Co. 81326 %f
G70 3%5 43 %3 M
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